
From: Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>
To: Pisarik, HollyHollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov

Date: 7/26/2016 1:45:17 PM
Subject: Automatic reply: NH Letter to USDOE - IDEA Part B

As of July 22, 2016, I will no longer be serving in the Governor's Office.  If you need assistance, please email David Glaccum at 
davidglaccum@gov.sc.gov.
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